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COVID-19 Update (15) – Weeks 3 & 4 Return to School – 5/05/2020 

 
To our Cobar PS School Community, 
 
Many parents have chosen to send children back to school already and this can continue. Many have 
responded via the survey that they will send their child(ren) more than 1 day in week 3. 
 
For students who have not yet returned to school, we will implement the 1 day return using SCHOOL 
HOUSES to allocate a day per week for weeks 3 & 4. The days are: 
 

• Monday 11th May – CHESNEY HOUSE 
 

• Tuesday 12th May – FORT BOURKE 
 

• Thursday 14th May – GREAT COBAR 
 

• Friday 15th May – OCCIDENTAL 
 
If the day does not suit due to parent work or other reasonable reason, please contact me to discuss an 
alternate day. 
 

• Please send the work pack with your child(ren). 
• Children only need to bring food. This can be brought in a plastic bag, no need for a school bag. 
• No drink bottles (we will give them 1), no pencils cases or equipment is required, no toys. 
• Nothing from outside of school will go into a classroom (only returned work packs). 
• Everyone to enter through canteen gate, hygiene protocols start there with hand sanitising. 
• All indoor and outdoor surfaces cleaned multiple times through the day. 
• Regular hand washing throughout the day supervised by teachers. 
• A minimum of 5 classrooms will operate in week 3. 
• Playground is restricted, no fixed equipment. 
• Please do not send a child displaying any illness symptoms. 

 
Enquiries about any of the above can be directed to myself. 
 
Continue to look out for each other and those we know might be vulnerable in our Cobar community. Our 
school remains open and safe and will continue to provide the best educational outcomes possible for any 
students who attend. 
 
Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 
Cobar Public School 
5th May 2020 
 


